
 
Public Notice - Art in Public Places Board Meeting Minutes 

Monday, June 1, 2020 - 8:30 a.m.  
Webinar meeting / COVID-19 

 

AIPP Board members present: Tracy Gordon, Susanne Graf, Courtney St. John, Kathy 
Langenwalter, Kara Woods.  
Others present: Molly Eppard, AIPP Coordinator 
 

1. Approval of minutes from May 4th meeting. 
 
2. No citizen input. 
 
3. Vail Village Parking Structure Mural Design Discussion, Jason Graves - artist  
Jason presents his latest concepts for the Vail Village parking structure which is scheduled to begin 
June 15th. The Board compliments the proposals and how the artists have altered the flowers having 
them more organic. They also like the geometric background complimenting the patterning from the 
interior mural. The Board likes his color palette and how he is tying the colors together within the 
composition. The Board moves to proceed with the mural designs as presented. 
 
Interior Wall: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Top deck exterior walls: 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 
4. Summer 2020 installation - Ladies Fancywork Society 

The artists are on schedule to install their crochet installation June 13 – 14 at the Vail Public Library. 
Given the timing, there will not be a “meet the artists” nor any receptions at present. The Vail Daily 
and Vail Beaver Creek Magazine have both included press on the summer installations. We are 
working to have a strong social media presence for AIPP summer installations and programs. 
 

5. Coordinator updates. 

• Emilio Garcia is scheduled to install his work at the Clubhouse the week of June 8. 

• Summer AIPP brochures are printed. 

• Summer Art Walks: Wednesday, July 1 through August 26. 

• Updated website and art map on www.artinvail.com 

• Several new signs for the art collection are being made. 

• The donor of the library sculpture has been quite involved in the placement of the work with 
several on-site meetings with members of public works and the library. 

• Alpine Art Classes will be virtual for the time being. 

• Skatepark tiles are being addressed for repair.  

• Next AIPP meeting is July 6 

• The Board would like to discuss the potential Seibert Memorial placement on-site at a later 
date. 
 

6.  No other matters from the Board.  
 
7.  Meeting adjourned. 
 

http://www.artinvail.com/

